## Introducing Our News-Run Editors by Mel Fineberg

It is with pleasure that we introduce our News-Run editors. We are extremely fortunate to have Bonnie Beach and Jason Hill come forward to assume this important position. Jason and Bonnie are talented with experience in this field. As you can see some changes have been made in the newsletter. Most of the changes have been made as cost savings measures. Our newsletter is now published bi-monthly, in line with many running club newsletters.

Please be supportive of Bonnie and Jason. They have been dedicating many hours to this getting started on the first issue. If you would like to get club news in the newsletter or write an article, please contact Bonnie at 772-7983 or bbeach@maine.rr.com.

BeachBonnie 0304 2002